
THE TOWNSHIP OF BRUDENELL, LYNDOCH AND RAGLAN  
 
Minutes of the Public Meeting held on March 6, 2019 at the Council Chambers located in 
Palmer Rapids - Ontario at 7:00 pm. 
 

Present were: Mayor, Sheldon Keller 

   Councillor, Andrea Budarick 

Councillor, Iris Kauffeldt 

Councillor, Trevor Lidtkie 

Councillor, John Rutledge 
 

Staff Present: Michelle Mantifel, Clerk-Treasurer 

   Alvin Kauffeldt, Public Works Supervisor 

    

Others Present:  1 Member of the Public 
    
 
1.  The Meeting was called to order by the Mayor. 
 
2.  Applicants:  Dean & Vicky Faught & James Kargus 
   
3.  The Clerk explained that the purpose of the public meeting was to close and 

convey to the owners of the abutting land those parts of the road allowance along 
the shore of Lake Charlotte in front of Lot 22, Concession 7, in the Geographic 
Township of Brudenell laid out and designated as Parts 1 and 2 on Reference 
Plan 49R-19292. The public notice was advertised in the Valley Gazette, posted 
on the municipal website and notices were sent to property owners within 120 
meters of the property. 

 
4.  Written Comments: The Clerk stated that Public Works had no objections. The 

Ministry of Natural Resources and Forestry had no comment regarding the 
closure and sale and no comments were received from Bell Canada and Hydro 
One. 

 
5.  Oral and Written presentation by those in attendance: None 
 
6.  Questions to Council: None 
 
7.  Resolution # 1 

Moved by John Rutledge, sec. by Andrea Budarick  

“THAT this meeting be closed.” 
Carried. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ________________________________ 

Mayor, Sheldon Keller    Clerk, Michelle Mantifel 


